Logan Turner

From: Morgan, Marilyn <MMorgan@OAK-FOREST.ORG>
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2012 1:12 PM

To: Logan Turner

Subject: RE: ACLU Letter to Oak Forest 9-5-12
Attachments: DOC120907.pdf; DOC120907.pdf

Here is the information that was requested via FOIA. Attached is our General Order “Amber Alert for Vehicles Using the
Red Light Cameras” and the instructions from Gatso utilizing the system. Fortunately the Oak Forest Police Department
has not had the misfortune to use the Red Light Camera for an Amber Alert.

If you need any other information or have any concerns please feel free to contact me.

Radio Room Supervisor

Oak Forest Police Department
15440 S. Central Ave.

Oak Forest, IL. 60452
708.444.4835
mmorgan@oak-forest.org

From: Logan Turner [mailto:leturner@ACLU-il.org]
Sent: Wednesday, September 05, 2012 14:56

To: Morgan, Marilyn

Subject: ACLU Letter to Oak Forest 9-5-12

Dear FOIA Officer:

Attached please find correspondence for your review from Karen Sheley. Please direct any questions or
concerns to Ms. Sheley at ksheley@aclu-il.org or 312-201-9740 ext. 325.

Thank you,

Logan Turner

Logan Turner | Legal Assistant

Roger Baldwin Foundation | ACLU of Illinois

180 N. Michigan Ave, Suite 2300 | Chicago, IL 60601
T:312.201.9740 ext. 314 | F: 312.288.5225 | E: leturner@aclu-il.org
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